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2nd December 2019 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day – Thursday 19th December 2019 
 
On Thursday 19th December we will be holding our annual Christmas Dinner day where staff serve a 
Christmas dinner to all students.  Whilst the Christmas dinner will be funded by the school, students are 
invited to wear a Christmas jumper on this day for a £1 donation which will go towards Save The 
Children for their Christmas Jumper Day charity.   
 
On this day there will be no food available for breakfast or at morning break as there will be a staggered 
lunchbreak across the whole school, commencing at 12 o’clock. 
 
As this is not a mufti day, students will still be expected to wear school uniform with a Christmas jumper 
over the top. If students choose not to wear a Christmas jumper, then it is expected that they will be in full 
school uniform, as normal. 
 
SCHOOL CLOSES ON 20TH DECEMBER AT 12.35PM 
 
School will close to students at 12.35pm on Friday 20th December. Those students who go home on the 
school mini bus will do so as normal and leave at the earlier closing time either on Run 1 or Run 2. 
 
There will be an extended break on this day from 11.15am to 11.45am and students on Free School Meals 
will be able to get their lunch from the canteen at this time. We will reopen to all students on Tuesday 7th 
January 2020. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the main office on office@thomasbecket.org.uk should you need any 
clarification or further information. 
 
Many thanks. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr M. McLaughlin 
Headteacher 
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